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You are invited to participate in one of the most exciting Lambda State 

conventions ever!  The Decatur Conference Center and Hotel will be a wonderful 

venue for our convention.  There are special moments in store for you at this 

convention such as the pre-convention tour which is sure to please, and the choir 

has a very special venue for the Celebration of Life ceremony.    

 

Sign up as soon as possible so we can assure the hotel that we will have plenty of 

attendees.  You can come help us celebrate the chapters that have attained Honor 

status, and we can celebrate the lives of those who are no longer with us this year.  

Invite a friend and don’t delay!  You can find the form online at the Lambda State 

website, as well as information about the hotel.  If you have difficulty please 

contact me and I will help you! 

 

The following documents are included in this March mailing:  

1) Cover letter from Executive Assistant  

2a) President’s letter 

2b) March Checklist 

3) Good Reads from the Literacy Committee 

4) Art Mart request from Athena Columbus   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com 


